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NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 
P.O. Box 470 
Utqiagvik, Alaska 99723 
Phone: 907-852-0311 
Fax: 907-852-0318 
 
                                                                                            Jeffrey R. Brown, Chief of Police 

 
TO:  Chief Jeffrey Brown 
 

THRU: Captain Garett Walker 
 
DATE:  March 15, 2024 

SUBJECT: Utqiagvik – Monthly Report February 2024 

 

 
From February 15, 2024 to March 15, 2024, North Slope Borough Dispatch in 
Utqiagvik recorded 772 calls for service. 
 
 

• 65 were called in on 9-1-1 

• 319 were officer-initiated contacts 

• 19 were in-person 

• 30 were called in on Radio 

• 274 were called in on the non-emergency line 
 
772 calls for service for the following  
 

•   15 arrests were made (Adults) 

•   10 was a Warrant Arrest 

•   16 were Domestic Violence Related 

•   13 were Drug Related 

•   75 were Alcohol Related 

•   04 Juvenile Arrests  

•   00 were Detoxed 

•   01 Incidents involved Taxi Cabs 

•   161 were Non-Criminal in nature 

•   06 were Mental Health related 
 
 
 
 



 2 

 
Drug and Alcohol Seizures: 
 
During the month there were 0 incidents where Alcohol were seized and placed 
into evidence. 

 
During the month there were 0 incidents where drugs were seized and placed into 
evidence. 

 
 
 
 
 
Note: these figures presented are only on cases that are closed and forwarded for 
prosecution; they don’t include active investigations or joint investigations with 
other agencies. 
 
The Police Department encourages the willingness of citizens to assist us in the 

“War On Drugs” campaign. The majority of the information gathered comes from 

YOU. We encourage all community members to report illegal use or sale of drugs 

and alcohol in our villages, to either the local Police Department, Police Dispatch 

907-852-6111, or the Hotline at 1-800-478-3784. 

With this effort, together we can stop the illegal sale of alcohol or drugs.  

 
Community Involvement: 
 
On March 7-9, 2024, Officers attended the basketball games held at Barrow High 
School.  The Police Department strives to keep a healthy working relationship with 
the schools in our community for the safety of our children. 


